

Good Morning,

I would firstly like to introduce myself as the new Health Improvement Operations Manager for South Tees Public Health. Part of my role is to manage the South Tees Specialist Stop Smoking Service and it has been brough to my attention that the service may have miscommunicated some of its plans around Change.
As a service we do not want any Pharmacies to stop delivering this service, It is a valuable resource and the hard work that our local Pharmacies have put in to support the service over the past years have been greatly appreciated. I would like to use this opportunity to apologise on behalf of the service for any difficulties this error in communication may have caused and hopefully we can resume our joint working supporting our patients to stop smoking.
I should also make you aware that we are ceasing the use of Quit Manager as our recording System . We will be sending out an update on this nearer to the date we propose to go live with the new system and inviting all pharmacies to attend training sessions either in a face to face or Virtual setting.
If this email has created any questions around service delivery please contact myself or Sandie Keall to discuss this further and if anything is needed in order for you to continue your Smoking Cessation offer please let me know.
John Stephenson
Stop Smoking Commissioning Manager South Tees

